Response to FOIA Request 2013-00251

Mr. Darren B. Ash is the Deputy Executive Director for Corporate Management in the Executive
Director's Office of the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC). He also serves as the
Agency’s Chief Information Officer. Please refer to the following link for a complete bio for Mr.
Ash (http://www.nrc.gov/about-nrc/organization/ash-bio.htm)).

Mr. James P. Flanagan, the Director of the Office of Information Services, and Mr. Thomas W.
Rich, the Director of the Computer Security Office, report to the Chief Information Officer.

The NRC organization chart (http://www.nrc.gov/about-nrc/organization/nrcorg.pdf) does not
specifically identify the Chief Information Officer. The attached copy of the organization chart
highlights Darren Ash, and the two positions that report to him in his role as the Chief
Information Officer.

The NRC Telephone Directory (http://www.nrc.gov/about-nrc/contactus/phone-directory.html) is
available on the NRC Public Web Site. Use of the information in this Telephone Directory is
only for authorized government purposes. Personal solicitation of an employee is unlawful.

Attachment: Copy of the NRC Organization Chart with Chief Information Officer and direct
reports highlighted

A



